
 

 

8 December 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 of December 2015 your son/daughter will be sitting their Unit 2 GCSE 
practical Drama exam. This is a six hour drama exploration that will happen over 2 days in 3 hour 
sessions in the same format as the previous Unit 1 exam completed earlier this term. The times are 
between 8:20 and 11:30 with scheduled breaks. This means students will be absent from lessons in 
the morning on these two days and their teachers have been informed and fully support this 
process.  

Students are required to bring their own clothes to school and get changed in school for the exam 
and change back again for the afternoons lessons.  Please encourage the students to wear 
comfortable clothes that they can move around easily in, therefore no jeans, skirts or embellished 
clothing is appropriate for the work they will be doing.  

If you have any further questions, or would like to discuss your child’s exam process, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the number above or via email at lacey.shaw@langleyacademy.org.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Lacey Shaw 
Drama Teacher 
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